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As we discussed, based on Pure Telephone Corp.’s response to a staff data request, please delete the dba "Florida." Per
the company’s response, this was a typing error and Pure Telephone Corp. does not intend to use a dba. In addition, a
“Florida” Fictitious Name is not on file with the Secretary of State.

Therefore, please make the following ¢ inges:
Docket Title

Change From - Application for certifica to provide local telecommunications service by Pure Telephone Corp. d/b/a
Florida.

Change To - Application for certificate to provide iocal telecommunications service by Pure Telephone Corp.

Utility Tab
Change From - Pure Telephone Corp. d/b/a Florida

Change To - Pure Telephone Corp.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank You.

Curtis J. Williams

Public Utility Analyst

Office of Telecommunications
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 umard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
Office: (850) 413-6924

Fax: (850) 413-6925

Email: cjwillia@psc.state.fl.us






